
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Bereavement Services 
   The Lodge 
   Cannon Hill Road 
   Coventry 
   CV4 7DF 
   02476 97 5520 
   Email: 
    bereavement.services@coventry.gov.uk 

   Web Site: 
   www.coventry.gov.uk 
 
 
 

Please contact us if you 
would like information  

about the different  
types of memorials  

available in the  
Gardens of  

Remembrance.  
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Woodland Area  

 
General Information 

 

In order to keep the appearance 
of the crematorium Gardens of 
Remembrance in a pleasant 
condition, we reserve the right to 
periodically inspect and remove 
any floral tributes.   

We respectfully ask that only cut 
flowers are placed in the Gardens 
of Remembrance and that ALL 
wrapping and cellophane is 
removed.  

Thank you for your co-operation 
in this matter. 
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Crematorium 
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Lily Pond 
 

The Gardens of Remembrance are 
designed as a place of peace and 
tranquility. They not only provide a 
fitting resting place for your loved 
one but are also intended to be 
enjoyed by the whole community. 
Those seeking the solace of quiet 
contemplation and those who 
appreciate the beauty of well 
maintained gardens are very 
welcome to visit.  

 
The Coventry Bereavement Services 
commitment is to continue to 
maintain the Gardens of 
Remembrance to the highest 
possible standard as a shared 
testament of remembrance. 
 

The Gardens of Remembrance are open 
throughout the year as follows: 

Summer: 

April – September 8.30am – 9.00pm 

Winter: 

October – March 8.30am to 5.00pm 

 

 
Gardens of Remembrance 

 

The gardens are made up from several 
different areas including the Traditional 
Rose Garden, Seasonal areas and The 
Woodlands. 

 

Following the cremation, you may wish 
for the cremated remains of your loved 
one to be strewn in the Gardens of 
Remembrance. These arrangements 
can be made through your Funeral 
Director or directly with Coventry 
Bereavement Services.  
 
Bereavement Services will retain a 
record of the area where the strewing 
has taken place.   
 

Questions and Answers 
 

Q: Can I put floral tributes in the 

gardens? 

A: Yes, but those tributes must be cut 

flowers only with all of the wrapping and 
cellophane removed. 
 

Q: Will my tributes be removed? 

A: Yes, we will remove tributes, which 

have dried out from the lawns and rose 
beds approximately every seven days. 

 
Q: Can I plant my own flowers, roses or 

shrubs etc?  

A: You may only plant your own items in 

the areas located around a leased 
Individual Garden (see memorial leaflet 
for more information.) You are not 
permitted to plant in any other areas of 
the gardens. 

 
Q: Can I put my tributes in a vase, or 

bring a planter? 

A: No, vases or planters are not 

acceptable within the gardens as they 
create obstructions, and if broken can 
cause harm to others. 
 
Q: Do you have a Book of 

Remembrance? 
A: Yes, our Book of Remembrance is 

located in the Book Room. 

 
Q: Do you supply memorialisation in the 

Gardens of remembrance? 

A: Yes, please see our Memorial Leaflet 

or contact us for further information. 

 


